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Comments: To whom it may concern

Telephone Gap is not an area of  Vermont I  am familiar with. Although my wife, dogs, and I  frequently hike the

woods of Vermont we usually hike much closer to home. The reason is we work to keep our carbon footprint as

low as possible. Now is the time for all of us to do likewise. Cutting a sizable amount of woodland is short term

gain and long term pain. By pain I mean loss of an ally in doing thing to slow and ultimately turning climate

change around. The forests are worth much more standing than cut  down. Please do not permit this forest to be

logged.

 

Thank you 

David Skopin 


